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15™ February 2022

PQ 5630/22 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the progression of the Finglas primary
health care centre project; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Thomas Pringle

Dear Deputy Pringle,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The feasibility study for the Finglas Primary Care Centre (PCC) is complete and demonstrates that a
Primary Care Centre will fit on the selected site.

The Design Team is now engaged and we are proceeding with Stage 1 Design.

The HSE are in advanced discussions with Dublin City Council and City of Dublin Education and
Training Board in relation to the proposed site acquisition.

Yours sincerely,
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Jim Curran
National Director,
Capital & Estates
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